
To whom it may concern,

I understand that there might be a chance of some financial rescue support for a part of Salem business that is VERY dear to many 
of us. Salem Cinema is a very important part of Salem culture and our lives.
It is on a level with Willamette University programs, Oregon Symphony concerts, Pentacle Theater, and our library, among other 
things that add so much to our love of the arts in Salem.
We have a strong appreciation for the owner and how carefully she works to present artistic, interesting, varied, and inspiring 
programing for us all. She has been careful to follow all of the rules during this very difficult time, and I hope her diligence is 
considered and rewarded in any way. possible.


